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Please extend a warm welcome to our newest Sunshine Region members: Mr. Jonathan Grady, Service
Team Manager at the Winter Park Racquet Club; Ms. Alexis Dickinson, F&B Director at the Winter Park
Racquet Club and Mr. Milos Vasovic, Director of Tennis at the Eau Gallie Yacht Club. Please reach out to
these new members and give them a nice welcome to the Florida Chapter.

| want to take a moment and wish Ted Sweeney all the luck in his new endeavor outside the state of
Florida. Ted has assumed the role as General Manager for the Cliffs at Walnut Cove in North Carolina.
Ted has dedicated his time and knowledge to the Florida Chapter as the State Regional Chairman and
the Sunshine Region Professional Development Chairman. We wish him the best and thank him for his

volunteer work for the Chapter.

The Sunshine Region Annual Charity Golf Tournament is scheduled for September 15" at Arnold

Palmer’s Bay Hill Club & Lodge. The registration website is now live and you can visit this site to sign up
at www.cmaaorlandogolf.com. Proceeds from the event support the Hewell Kids’ Kidney Center located

at Arnold Palmer Hospital for Children. The goal of the Kidney Center is to provide children and their
families with state-of-the-art renal care, allowing for a more effective integration into their daily lives.
Your philanthropic support is appreciated and vital to helping better serve the needs of our community’s
children. Our goal is to surpass the $50,000 mark so please take a moment to visit the website.

The 2014 Summer Conference Series is in full speed and | hope you will enjoy the June Summer
Conference in Marco Island. Don’t forget about the August Summer Conference scheduled for August 3-
6™ at the PGA National Resort & Spa. By now you should have received the registration and educational
information. The competency for this Summer Education will in conjunction with the Florida Summit for
Golf, Sports and Spa/Fitness Management. Sign up soon and | look forward to seeing everyone there!




